
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 6/2/2014 4:18:16 PM

Subject: FW: Senate Bill 560
Attachments: doc.pdf

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Dillard, John W [mailto:John_Dillard@CSX.com] 
 
Sent: Monday, June 02, 2014 3:35 PM
 
To: Pitts, Ted; Veldran, Katherine
 
Cc: frmacchi@nscorp.com
 
Subject: Senate Bill 560
 

Ted and Katherine,
 

I wanted to share the attached letter we sent to the Governor today asking her to sign S. 560. The bill 
addresses the theft, and transport, of railroad materials, which has become a growing problem for 
CSX, NS and the state's shortline railroads. Please let me or Frank know if you have any questions or 
concerns.
 

Thanks,
 

John
 

John W. Dillard
 
Resident Vice President – State Government Affairs CSX Transportation
 
1201 Main Street, Suite 1980
 
Columbia, South Carolina 29201
 
Office: 803.748.1280
 
Cell: 803.309.7980
 
E-mail: John_Dillard@csx.com
 

This email transmission and any accompanying attachments may contain CSX privileged and 
confidential information intended only for the use of the intended addressee. Any dissemination, 
distribution, copying or action taken in reliance on the contents of this email by anyone other than the 
intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error please immediately 
delete it and notify sender at the above CSX email address. Sender and CSX accept no liability for 
any damage caused directly or indirectly by receipt of this email.
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